
 

 Newsletter 20th January 2017 

Menu Week: Week beginning 23rd January will be Week 4 

 

Primary Football Club 

NO AFTER SCHOOL FOOTBALL CLUB MONDAY 23/01/17 due to mandatory staff meeting. Football 

will resume Monday 30/01/17 

Parents Coffee Morning – Main Site Students 

There will be a parent’s coffee morning in school on 24th January, 9:00-10:00am for all 

parents of students who attend the main site. We hope to see you here!  

 

Key Stage 4 & 5 Pupils Invitation 

Our Key Stage 4 and 5 pupils are already, or will soon be thinking 
about what they would like to do in the future and for many of 
our young people college is a natural progression from school.  
 
Kidderminster College have an Open Evening in February (see 
flyer) that will give families the opportunity to find out more 
about what courses are on offer, look at the campus and talk to 
staff. This is a great event and allows young people to really get a 
feel for what they might like to do in the future. 
 
if you would like to attend you can pre-register your visit on their 
website or turn up on the night.  
Rachel Wright (Key stage 4 phase leader) 

 

Special request from Mrs Garratt … 

 
Please go to gbwr.org.uk and sign up to show your support to get the GB 

wheelchair rugby team to the Tokyo Olympics. 

 

Sponsored Singalong Wednesday 1st February 2017 
 
 
You will of all received a letter this week about a whole school singalong 
event we are holding to raise money for our all-weather playing field. 
Students are welcome to dress up should they so wish. Class Teachers 
will inform you what the theme will be nearer the time 
 
 

Parents and pupils are invited to 

Kidderminster College Open Evening 

Thursday 16th February 2017 
  

5 - 8pm 

check out the new website and pre register 
your visit : 

www.kidderminster.ac.uk/open 

http://gbwr.org.uk/


Year 10 Catering Students  

We are enjoying being back in the flow of school life and using our 
lessons to think about healthy eating, adapting recipes and making wise 
choices. A great time of year to think about how we can become 
healthier and fitter, after the excesses of Christmas. 
Year 10 have been making their own pasta this week, and you can see 
them hard at work with the pasta machine. The perfectly produced 

tagliatelle was then used in our parmesan and mustard chicken dish. Very delicious along with 
home-made parmesan crisps. Yum! 
Ms Jilli Guy 

Maple Class  
We have had lots of fun this week, using their bodies to make all the letters for the word “courage” 

for their assembly Friday! 

 

 

 

 
 

JANUARY 

24 Parents Coffee Morning – All Main Site Parents Welcome (9am – 10am) 

25 – 27 Residential at Pioneer Centre 

27 YEW ASSEMBLY 

FEBRUARY 

1 Sponsored Sing A Long  

1 – 3 Residential at Malvern  

3 HAZEL ASSEMBLY 

8 – 10 Residential at Malvern 

9 Year 11 GCSE Catering Exam 

10 Early Years Parent Support Group at Russell House 

10 BEECH ASSEMBLY 

10 Re-Run of ASC Workshop – 1.30pm 

15 PARENTS EVENING 

15 Life Beyond School Event 

17 CHESTNUT ASSEMBLY 

HALF TERM 
Monday 20th – Friday 24th February 2017  

 

 


